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September 4, 2021 
 
Dear GHC U13 Families: 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we near the end of our 2021-22 Community Evaluation 
process for U13. Groupings for Sunday, September 5, 2021 are now available on the website. We’ve 
included where each Grouping is trending within the age group after the first three sessions. 
However, please note that trending information is not confirmation of final team placement. 
Players will continue to move if they are outliers in their respective groups. 
 
GHC has 187 players registered for U13, which allows us to roster 11 teams of 16 skaters and 1 
goalie. A typical roster will include 9 forwards and 6 defence, although this may not be possible for 
all teams as we have an uneven number of players per position. 
 
U13 “A” Division (80 skaters + 5 goalies) 

Team Skaters / Goalie(s) Player Geography Hockey Calgary Tier 
U13 AA Red 16+1 City-Wide U13 North 2/3 
U13 AA White 16+1 City-Wide U13 South 2/3 
U13 1 Black 16+1 City-Wide U13 North 5 
U13 1 Silver 16+1 City-Wide U13 South 5 
U13 2 Gold 16+1 City-Wide U13 North/South 6 

 
U13 “B” Division (97 skaters + 6 goalies) 

Team Skaters / Goalie(s) Player Geography Hockey Calgary Tier 
U13 Blaze 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 
U13 Flames 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 
U13 Heat 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 
U13 Ignite 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 
U13 Scorch 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 
U13 Spark 16+1 City-Wide U13 Female 

 
GHC does not make team formation decisions lightly and will approach the process with an 
abundance of fairness and consideration to coaches and players. U13 Players are sorted by skill to 
maintain competitive balance. 
 
For more information on our vision for the season, please review our U13 Female Development 
Pathway presentation from June 22, 2021. Best of luck to players and parents for your remaining 
evaluation sessions! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Samm Holmes-Domagala 
Vice President Community 


